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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 2:41 PM

To: 'kialee73@hotmail.com'

Cc: Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1642 Barclay Street, clean up assessment

Hello Ms. Lee, 

 

This is to confirm that the legislative hearing officer reviewed your other properties and found that there was 

one complaint on the 1600 Woodbridge Street address.  The other address which is 2109 Bradley Street is not 

located in St Paul so we don’t have any information on that.  She is going to recommend approving the 

assessment (which means you have to pay) on this one because the work was done by the City.  The pile was 

pretty big from looking at the photos.  Also, the notice was sent to you at Quincy Inc, 488 Oak Creek Dr S, 

Vadnais Heights MN 55127 and there was no returned mail(s), as well as the tenant.  

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the public hearing on June 17, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers.    

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


